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Medical Declaration for Field Trips 

(Required for each Student - Completed Annually) 

August, 2017 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

During the school year, your child will have an opportunity to participate in several off-site field 

trips.  Please complete the information on the attached form.  These sheets will be kept by the 

community liaison and be available to the staff for all field trips planned throughout the year. 

 

Please be aware, however, that for any field trips that are planned this year, you will have written 

notice about the trip, and a permission slip which must be signed for each specific trip prior to 

your child’s participation. 

It is very important that you notify the school nurse if there are updates 

regarding: 

 Changes in your child’s health status 

 Changes in your address * 

 Changes in your phone number * 

 Changes in your emergency contact * 
 

*The district Infinite Campus is where you post changes in your address, etc.  The instructions 

for this service are enclosed in this packet. 

https://www.fairfieldschools.org 

 
If you have any questions, please call my office. 

Sincerely, 

 

Anthony Formato 

Principal 
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